
 

 

MEMO 
To:  Parents 
From:  Fr. Symeon Halsell 
Date:  May 2024 
Re:  Summer School Enrollment 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
Below are the details for St. Athanasius summer school 2024 for children who have completed 
Kindergarten through 6th grade. Children are encouraged to participate in the entire program, but we will 
accept them for parts of the program. We will need to know exactly when they will be attending so that we 
can provide for transportation and other needs. The class curriculum will be centered around the Bible, 
helping our children gain a working knowledge and love of the scriptures. Please fill out the Enrollment 
Form and return it to the church or Lara Jacobs by June 16th.  Medical Release Forms are due NO LATER 
THAN THE FIRST DAY OF CLASS. 
 
Teachers Fr. Symeon Halsell 

Fr. Nicholas Speier - upper grades (frnicholas@stathansius.org)  
   Lara Jacobs (cpejacobs@gmail.com) 
   Mary Denny (marydenny5@gmail.com) 
 
 
HELPERS NEEDED:   Teens entering 7th grade and older.   All those interested in being 

helpers must fill out a volunteer application and Medical Release Form. 
 
Administrator Lara Jacobs (cpejacobs@gmail.com) 
 
Place   St. Athanasius Church, 300 Sumida Gardens Lane, Santa Barbara, Ca       
 
Dates /Times  Monday, June 17- Friday, June 28, 2024  (Weekdays only) 
   Class    8:45 a.m. – 12:00 noon daily 
   Lunch  12:00 p.m. – 12:30 p.m. daily 
   Activity  12:30 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. daily 
 
  Please bring a snack & sack lunch EVERY DAY, except JUNE 21. 
 
Friday, June 28 is a field trip to the Lake Casitas water park. If you are able to chaperone or your 

child is unable to swim, please contact Lara Jacobs.  
 

 
  

Tuition $320  for 1 child 
  $450 for 2 children 
  $560 for 3 or more children 
 
 
    

Help with tuition is available.  Please Speak with Fr. Symeon. 
  


